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Riverside Drive Stormwater Repair Project 

 

 

Project Information: 

 

Scope of Work: Emergency Stormwater repair project at 5002 Riverside Drive 

Project Dates: This work will begin on March 18, 2024, and is 
anticipated to be completed on April 19, 2024, barring any weather 
delays or other unforeseen circumstances. 

Duration: 5 weeks 

Road Closure: 5000 block of Riverside Drive 24/7 until the pipe is 
replaced 

Contractor: PB Chenault 

Reason: Currently the existing pipe underneath the 5000 block of 
Riverside Drive is failing and has created a 8'x8'x7' deep hole at the edge of pavement. 

Corrective Solution: This project aims to replace the existing failing 
pipe, structures and restore the roadway. 

Emergency Stormwater Repair Project at 5002 Riverside Drive 

I you have questions or comments 
about this project, please contact s: 

 

Ricky Hatfield 

Capital Projects Manager Sr. 

(804) 646 -1933 

Ricky.Hatfield@rva.gov 

 

Media Contact: 

  

    

    

  

If you have questions or comments 
about this project, please contact the 
Department of Public Utilities: 

Mark Lewis 

Senior Field Coordinator 

(804) 266-1400 

mlewis@hazenandsawyer.com 

Howard Glenn 

Operations Manager 

Howard.Glenn@rva.gov 

(804) 646-1920 

Media Contact: 

Rhonda Johnson 

Public Information Manager, Sr. 

(804) 646-5463 

    Rhonda.Johnson@rva.gov 
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